
Newsletter
08/12/2023

Woof Woof
 Woof

As we edge ever closer to the Christmas holidays, school is continuing to
be as busy as ever. We've had some wonderful events take place this past

week in school. Tuesday saw our Christmas Fayre in the hall. It was
incredible to see such a wonderful turnout from parents and other

family members, supporting the school in raising just under £600. We
really do appreciate your attendance and support at these events.

Likewise on Thursday morning, we had over 50 parents/carers/family
members turn up to see the incredible EYFS Nativity. The children and

staff team in Early Years- I'm sure you'll agree- did a truly magnificent
job. Finally, even with all of these festive events taking place, the pupils

throughout school have been continuing with their end of term
assessments. I've visited many classrooms and have been beyond impressed

with the level of maturity and effort I have seen from every single
pupil. I know this is echoed by staff as well who have regularly been

feeding back to me how well the children have been doing and just how
proud they are of them. A huge well done and thank you to everyone for

such an incredible week at BPA.





Parent notices

Miss Greenwood: The whole class
Mrs Lamb: Kaiden

Mrs Millington: Malia
Miss Gregory: William

Miss Beck: Aimee
Miss Roebuck: Billy
Miss Pierce: Cady 

Miss Pickering: Mighty
Miss James: Jessica

Mrs Hrintchuk: Jack
Miss Marr: Mia

Mrs Spivey: Shelby
Launchpad: Jayden

Mrs Dove: Bailey
Ms Burnley: Evie-Rae
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Polite reminder: No
smoking or vaping on
the school grounds. 

Please be mindful when
parking around the

school grounds at drop
offs and pick ups.  

STAR

Follow Us!

Leeds City Council wants to make sure that there are enough
childcare places available for parents and carers of young
children, including working parents and parents who are

studying/training for employment. They are asking parents and
carers of children aged 0-11 about their current or future

childcare needs and their experience of using childcare in Leeds.
Please use this link for the survey.

https://surveys.leeds.gov.uk/s/RRA1WC/

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/
https://surveys.leeds.gov.uk/s/RRA1WC/



